Paula Vandehey

From: Kole Oswald

Sent: Monday, December 09, 2013 1:27 PM

To: Nathan Loper; Paula Vandehey

Subject: Fwd: Appleton, WI Contact Us - Common Council - General

Begin forwarded message:

From: Pam Holdorf <pholdorfi@new.rr.com>

Date: December 9, 2013 1:08:08 PM CST

To: <district8@appleton.orpg>

Subject: Appleton, WI Contact Us - Common Council - General
Reply-To: Pam Holdorf <pholdorf@new.rr.com>

Email Address: pholdorfi@new.rr.com

First Name: Pam

Last Name: Holdorf

Address:

City:

State/Province:

Zip Code:

Phone Number: 920-731-3153

Fax Number:

Comments/Questions: I am opposed to the grace period for shoveling during the holidays. I
believe 36 hours is more than some communities give and is adequate time for citizens of
Appleton. By increasing the time to 3 days sidewalks will become snow packed with foot traffic
and make it worse for the homeowner to shovel and the citizens of Appleton that use the
sidewalks. Homeowners only need to have the sidewalk cleared and this can be done by a
neighbor, friend, family member living in the area, or contracted out. Many people go on
vacations in January and February as well. Should they be given an additional grace period? I

believe this change invites headaches. Of the sidewalks cleared by the City, were many of them
during the holiday season?

Thanks for listening to my two cents worth.



